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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT
THE CENTER FOR DRUG EVALUATION, NMPA GRANTED PRIORITY 

REVIEW STATUS TO NDA FOR DTCP INFANT

This announcement is made by CanSino Biologics Inc. (the “Company”) on a voluntary basis.

Reference is made to the announcement of the Company dated December 16, 2024 in relation to 
the notice of acceptance granted by the National Medical Products Administration of the People’s 
Republic of China (the “NMPA”) to the Company’s new drug application (the “NDA”) for its 
absorbed diphtheria, tetanus and acellular pertussis (components) combined vaccine (the “DTcP”) 
for infants (below 2 years old) (the “DTcP Infant”) developed by the Company.

The Company is pleased to announce that the Center for Drug Evaluation, NMPA granted 
priority review status to the Company’s NDA for its DTcP Infant. According to the requirement 
of national priority review and approval, the Center for Drug Evaluation, NMPA will prioritize 
resource allocation for the review of NDAs included in the scope of priority review and approval.

Shareholders and potential investors of the Company are advised to exercise caution when 
dealing in the shares of the Company.
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